CORRESPONDENCE
8/9/2021
DOCUMENT NO. 09013-2021

Antonia Hover

From: Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 3:26 PM

To: Jim Campbell

Cc: Consumer Contact

Subject: RE: TECO Rate Increase.

Good Afternoon, Mr. Campbell.

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034, and forwarding them to
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Thank you!

Toni Hover

Conmmlssion Deput Y Clevk |
Flovida Public Service Comumission
2540 Shuward Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 22299
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From: Jim Campbell <MyassesDragon @live.com>
Sent: Monday, August 9, 2021 2:01 PM

To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US>
Subject: TECO Rate Increase.

Please NO RATE INCREASE!!

Jim Campbell
4714 Preston Woods DR., Valrico, Fl. 33596

Sent from Mail for Windows 10





